FBI Seeking Credit Card Fraud/Burglary Victims
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PHOENIX —The Phoenix Division of the FBI is conducting an investigation into the activities of
the now closed Mamma Mia’s Pizza restaurants located at 3937 E. Indian School Road and 809
E. Indian School Road in Phoenix, AZ.

If you were a customer of Mamma Mia’s Pizza between January 2012 and July 2015 and were
a victim of credit card fraud and/or your home was burglarized, we would like your assistance in
obtaining more information that will aid in the investigation.

Due to the large number of people potentially affected, a dedicated complaint e-mail address
has been established for this investigation.

If you have been to Mamma Mia’s Pizza between January 2012 and July 2015 and were a
victim of credit card fraud and/or your home was burglarized, please e-mail:
tips.phoenix@ic.fbi.gov or call the FBI Phoenix Field Office at (623) 466-1999.

Because this is an ongoing investigation, no further information will be released at this time.




